
PHISHING E-MAILS

It has been reported to the Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) that a number of persons have received 
phishing e-mails, using the logo of MRA, claiming payment of pending taxes.

Phishing e-mails aim at fraudulently obtaining personal and confidential information with the intention of 
misappropriating funds from accounts. 

The MRA wishes to inform the Public that these phishing e-mails have not been sent by the Mauritius 
Revenue Authority.

The Mauritius Revenue Authority, therefore, advises any person receiving such phishing e-mails not to 
open any document attached to those e-mails and not to follow any directives given therein. 

e-payment of taxes should only be effected through MRA e-payment services. 
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